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February 9, 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

 

Our UNESCO club is organizing an Empty Bowl Fundraiser during lunch on February 28, 2024 to support 

Manitoba Harvest.  

 

We will be selling our handmade ceramic bowls for $10.00 each or compostable bowls for $2.00 each, 

filled with delicious homemade soup.  

 

If you are able, we are gratefully accepting donations of homemade soup! Please drop off your soup in 

a crockpot labelled with your name and type of soup in room 43 the morning of February 28th. We ask 

that students take the crockpots home at the end of the day. 

 

Empty Bowls is a grassroots movement to raise money for food related charities to care for and feed the 

hungry in their communities. 

 

 

Please visit https://emptybowls.com/ for more information. We appreciate everyone’s support to make 

this event a success.  

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Hoydalo at khoydalo@wsd1.org .  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

The UNESCO Club 

Collège Churchill High School 


